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A/B Hybrid Model will Continue 
The school board met Tuesday 

night and has decided to continue 
with the Monday - Thursday A / B 

schedule at this time. They will 
continue to review it monthly, and 
are considering options for rolling 

out to full time during January, 
dependent on multiple factors. 

We will continue to update you on 
this as information becomes available.  

 
Special Thanksgiving Newsletter Next Week 
We will be creating a special Thanksgiving edition of the 
newsletter next week with lots of pictures.  
 ​Distance Learners,​ Please send us pictures of things 
you are doing to prepare for Thanksgiving.  Examples 
would include, but not be limited to: pictures of cooking, 
decorating, artwork or poems you have written.  We 
would LOVE to share them next week. ​Please send 
them to ​ckirkpatrick@evalinesd.k12.wa.us​ by 
Tuesday the 24th.  
 
Evaline Booster Club Apparel Order Form  
A form to order your family 
some awesome Evaline apparel 
is attached to the end of this 
newsletter and in your 
newsletter envelope. If you’d 
like to place an order, please fill 
out the form and return it to the 
school along with the full 
payment. Order due date is Friday, Dec. 4th.​ ​Please put 
your first and last name on top of the order form and 
make checks out to Evaline Booster Club. 
 
Orders may be placed by: 

● Dropping in the white drop box at the Evaline 
School circle driveway. 

● Dropping off at the school office.  
● Mailing order form with a check to the school: 

             (111 Schoolhouse Rd Winlock, WA 98596) 
 
If you have any questions please contact the Booster 
Club at: evalineboosterclub@gmail.com  Thank you! 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 
November: 
Fri. 20: Wreath orders due 
Wed. 25: Wreath order pick up 
Thurs. - Fri. 26-27: No School -  
Thanksgiving Break  
 
December​:  
Fri. 4: Apparel Orders Dues 
 

WEEKLY LUNCH MENU 
Mon:​ Lunch meat sandwich,​ Tues:​ Peanut butter & jelly, 
Wed: ​Tortilla wraps, ​Thurs: ​Bagels,​ Fri: ​Cheese sandwich  
_________________________________________________ 
 
Evaline Online Learning Platform Rave Reviews: 
Evaline is using several high-quality learning platforms 
this year to support learning. IXL combines a 
comprehensive K-12 curriculum, the Real-Time 
Diagnostic, personalized guidance, and actionable 
analytics to give students everything they need to 
progress and comprehend grade-level skills. 
 

Evaline’s Top 5 IXL: 
Student #1: Grady K. (3rd) 
Student #2: Jack B. (5th) 
Student #3:  Cale F. (5th) 
Student #4: Sadie F. (1st) 
Student #5: Jackson M. (3rd) 
 

Grade Level IXL Leaders of the Week: 
Kinder: ​Brooklyn M. ​1st: ​Sadie F. ​2nd: ​Sam B. 
3rd: ​Grady K. ​4th: ​Serenity W. ​5th: ​Cale F.  
6th: ​Landon A. 
 
 

Wreath orders ASB Wreath Fundraiser 
ALL ORDERS DUE TODAY 11/20/20 

Thank you to all who turned in 
their wreath order forms for the 
Evaline ASB Holiday wreath 
fundraiser. We greatly appreciate 
your help! ​Wreaths will be ready 
for Pick up on Wednesday, 
November 25th. 
Orders will be accepted in the 
White Drop Box in the circle 

drive until 4:00 pm today. 
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Thanksgiving Feast 
This year we unfortunately have to do things a little different for 

our Thanksgiving feast. We are still going to do some fun 
activities and have a yummy meal, but we sadly can not invite our 
special volunteers, board members, and booster club members to 

enjoy a Thanksgiving feast with the students.  
They will all be greatly missed this year.  

 
We will be serving our special “feast” to our B-group students on 

Tuesday, Nov, 24th and to our A-group students on Wednesday, Nov. 25th. 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
(Some fantastic art from our 3rd grade students!) 

 
 

MRS. YOUNG  
KINDERGARTEN AND 1ST GRADE 

 
 
Hello parents! 
 
Our students this week worked very hard in ELA in learning about proper nouns in first grade and working on more 
words in Kindergarten. 
 
The Kindergarteners are starting to learn even more sounds starting next week! Even though it is only 3 days, the 
students are going to be working hard on learning more each day!  
 
First graders have been learning about finding their answers in the text to find the page number. This is the beginning 
step of using citations. We will keep covering this over the course of the year.  
 
Please remember to turn your student's work in every day they are home learners. This 
makes the process easier for grading, and helps in not getting behind on work. Please 
message me if you come across any problems or have any concerns with the online 
learning.  
 
Please have a wonderful Thanksgiving break! Enjoy your kids!  
 
 



 
MRS. TURNQUIST  

3RD GRADE 
(360) 785-3460 - Voicemail Ext. 1003  

 
Hello Families, 
 
This week students have been working hard on learning the concept of multiplication. They have now taken their first 
test and will be moving on from the concept of multiplication to learning and memorizing the facts. It will be extremely 
important that you help your child memorize their facts at home. This doesn't need to be anything structured, 
something as simple as asking your child math facts in the car or while you are cooking dinner is perfect just pick a 
time that works for your family. When starting out your child will likely still need to draw a picture or skip count until 
they are able to memorize the fact, a small whiteboard works great for this! 
 
This was an exciting week in ELA, students worked on researching and writing a 4 to 5 paragraph paper on an animal 
of their choosing. Students learned all sorts of fun facts including that an Ostrich can run up to 40 miles per hour and a 
Moose can eat up to 70 pounds of food in one day! Students will be typing their final drafts at home. Your student will 
hopefully remember from last year but that was a long time ago so if they need a reminder just let me know. This was 
the third graders first attempt at a real essay and they did an amazing job. Make sure to read yours with your child and 
tell them how proud you are of their hard work.  
 
With the rainy weather came the opportunity to play in the bus garage with scooters, fun was had by all! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 



MRS. MITTGE  
2ND GRADE 

(360) 785-3460 - Voicemail Ext. 1006 
 
 

Super Second Grade Weekly Update: 11/20/20 
 
Second grade students have been thinking a lot about thankfulness and gratitude this month. With that theme in 
mind, our growth mindset mantra this week was, “Feedback is a gift, accept it.”  
 
During our Zoom meetings and embedded into our online SEL Google Classroom lessons we have been discussing the 
two main components of feedback. The first is providing feedback. The second is receiving feedback. 
 
As valued members of a learning community each student will have opportunities to both provide and receive 
meaningful feedback. We want the intent of these exchanges to be positive and enriching so we can learn and grow 
every day. 
 
Students and I will be using “THiNK” to establish positive, working relationships with one another. “T” is for “True;” is 
what I am about to say true? “H” is for “Helpful;” is what I am about to say helpful? “N” is for “Necessary;” does what I 
am about to say need to be said? “K” is for “Kind;” is what I am about to say kind? If we answer no to any of these 
questions we should probably re”THiNK” our feedback.  
 
We can also use “THiNK” to receive feedback. By encouraging students to “THiNK” before they speak, we can 
encourage them to ​act ​appropriately rather than ​react​. 
 
On Tuesday, Nov. 24th second graders will be doing something a little different during their usual 9:00 am Zoom 
session. They will have the option of sharing a Thanksgiving themed song, poem, piece of art, or their Pilgrim 
Pocketbook. Students will need to have their piece to showcase prepared and ready to share in under two minutes. 
Please practice these pieces this weekend. 
 
Family members are welcome to log into our Second Grade 
Thanksgiving Showcase on 11/24! I have included a shareable Zoom 
link in our class’ Dojo Class Story. You can find the link below as 
well.   
 
Topic: 2nd Grade Thanksgiving Showcase 
Time: Nov 24, 2020 09:00 AM Pacific Time (US and Canada) 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88599274480?pwd=U0hxaVdxZjBRSm5tUS9HbENxUXM5dz09 
Meeting ID: 885 9927 4480 
Passcode: 520265 
 
We hope to see you at our Tuesday, 11/24 Thanksgiving Showcase via Zoom at 9:00 am. Have a lovely holiday! 

 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88599274480?pwd=U0hxaVdxZjBRSm5tUS9HbENxUXM5dz09


MRS. DUREN  
4TH GRADE 

(360) 785-3460 - Voicemail Ext. 1004 
 

 
Happy Friday Fantastic 4th 

Graders! 
What a busy week we have had. We have been working hard in class 
to wrap up our current ELA unit on Informative and persuasive writing 
based on information from the Middle Ages, and are looking forward to 
our next unit which will focus on Poetry. We will also be experimenting 
with Holiday Readers Theater as we move closer to our Winter Break. 
In Math we are getting near the end of our chapter on Multiplication, 
and have been learning different ways to multiply, which has been both 
fun and a bit challenging for some students. Please remember that 

when learning new math strategies, the more you can practice them the more you will understand and remember 
them, and the easier they will become. So completing assignments is important to get that practice in. In Science we 
have been wrapping up our segment on waves by learning about sound waves and  Morse Code. We will have a 
holiday themed opportunity to apply this knowledge next week, which should be a lot of fun! 
 
Next week we will be celebrating Thanksgiving on Tuesday and Wednesday in our cohort, and reviewing more about 
what Thanksgiving is all about, and what it means to each of us and our families. Our 4th graders will have several fun 
art projects to complete, as well as some fun Thanksgiving based activities to do, and a Feast to participate in as well. 
Also, just a reminder, our current book order is due next Wednesday, 11/25/20 by 2:00pm. They can be ordered by 
using the code on the back of the book order forms, or by sending the forms filled out with a check. Please let me 
know if you need additional forms or have any questions on the book orders.  
 
This year we have continued to place focus on learning and exhibiting positive character traits in our school. The traits 
we have covered so far this year have been Responsibility, Safety and Generosity. ​A BIG Shout out to Abigail, 
Samantha, and Aalilyanna for each demonstrating both knowledge of,  and improvement in one of these areas 
this fall, and striving to be the most fabulous fourth graders they can be.​ Have a great weekend, and I wish you 
and your families well as you prepare for your Thanksgiving Day plans.   
 
Mrs. Duren  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
MR. BURLINGAME 

5TH AND 6TH GRADE 
(360) 785-3460 - Voicemail Ext. 1001 

 
 

Hello Parents and Students, 
 
It is hard to believe that we are almost to Thanksgiving already.  Even though it is a strange school year with all sorts 
of new challenges, I am certainly thankful for many things.  I am thankful that although many school districts in this 
state are completely remote learning, we are fortunate enough to be in a position to have face to face learning for 
some of the days each week.  I am also thankful for school parents who do their best to balance school, work, and 
family.  You are doing a great job and I appreciate your commitment to getting as much work done as possible while 
still being able to take care of your families.  
 
Next week we will be doing some Thanksgiving crafts and having a socially distant feast for the students in the room. 
For the crafts, please have your students bring scissors and a glue stick to school.  We will also be learning about the 
Pilgrim voyage from England to Holland and then to America and what their lives were like in England, Holland, on the 
Mayflower and then in America.  
 
Next week is a short week with Thursday and Friday off from school so please, take time to be with your families and 
recharge your batteries.  After we return from this short break we will be heading into December and continuing with 
our studies.  We have some fun things planned for December so keep tuned in and we’ll see you then! 
 
Have a great weekend,  
Mr. B  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

20-21 BOOSTER CLUB APPAREL ORDER FORM 

Please put quantity ordered below the intended size ALL ORDERS ARE DUE ON OR BEFORE: FRIDAY, DEC. 4TH 2020 

All shirts have a paw logo on the front left and Evaline Lions 
logo on the back      

ADD 
$2.00 

ADD 
$3.00 

ADD 
$4.00  

PRODUCT DESCRIPTION PRICE S M L XL 2XL 3XL 4XL TOTAL $$ 

ADULT APPAREL          

Adult T-Shirt charcoal grey $11.00         

          

Adult Baseball T-shirt charcoal grey with royal blue sleeve $16.00         

          

Adult Hooded Sweatshirt charcoal grey $26.00         

          

Adult 1/4 Zip Sweatshirt charcoal grey $30.00         

          

Polar Camel Royal Blue Stainless Steel Cup with Lion Paw 20oz. $18.00         

          

Polar Camel Royal Blue Stainless Steel Cup with Lion Paw 30oz. $20.00         

          

YOUTH APPAREL          

Youth T-Shirt charcoal grey $10.00         

          

Youth hoodie charcoal grey $21.00         

          

HAT APPAREL          

Baseball Hat distressed grey with blue Lion leather Paw $13.00         

          

Stocking Cap grey/royal blue with brown leather patch and black 
Lion Paw $12.00         

 
  Total Purchase Amount: $ 

ALL ORDERS MUST BE PAID IN FULL FOR ORDER TO BE PLACED. 

NOTE: Please make checks out to Evaline Booster Club 

Orders may be placed by:          

* Dropping in the white drop box at the Evaline School circle driveway         

* Mail the order form with a check to the school (111 Schoolhouse Rd Winlock, WA 98596)      

* Dropping off at the school office          

          



 
 


